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Greenvale Primary School 

Sneak peek… next term we will be 

learning about Superheroes and will test 

out our decoding skills with some 

mystery messages!  

This will lead into our final topic of 

Under the Sea where we will learning 

about pirates and sea creatures! 

Home Learning – you will notice 

your child has come home with a 

‘Home Challenge’ pack – this is 

activities to complete at home with 

your child to extend their learning. 

This does not need to come back 

to school but please do email me 

any pictures of their work at:  

FS@greenvale.medway.sch.uk 

This newsletter is especially for Bat Class parents – whole school information can be found 

on the school newsletter but this is just extra info related to Reception as this is their first 

year in school! We will send one out every half term  

P.E – We will continue to do P.E with the children 

on a Tuesday. Children are welcome to come to 

school on Tuesdays already dressed in their P.E 

kit for the day   

Thank you! If you ever have any worries or queries, 
please feel free to catch me on the gate, or request a 
phone call    Miss Webber and the Reception team! 
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